
 

 
 

 
 
06th January 2023 
 

 

Year 5 Trip to The Arnewood School  
to watch ‘Annie’ the Musical on 24th of January 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Arnewood School have kindly invited our Year 5 students to a sneak preview of their 
production of ‘Annie’ and to support their talented performers in their final rehearsal before the 
opening night! 
 
The cast have been working incredibly hard learning songs, new choreography, painting sets 
and rehearsing in the band, and are now in the exciting final stages of all their effort.  It is a 
fantastic, fun and uplifting production that will inspire and excite students and give them a 
small taste of what some of the opportunities that higher education will bring.  
 
We have booked ‘Destination Coaches’ to collect us from school at 12.50pm on Tuesday 24th 
January, the show will start at 1.30pm.  The coach will then return us to school for a normal 
end of day pick up. 
 
School lunch will be as normal and school uniform to be worn please with a coat. 
 
To cover the cost of the coach we will be asking for £3.50 per child. 

This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not 

be able to go ahead with this visit. We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, 

so the cost for these pupils will be paid for from this funding. 

Please make an online payment via your ScoPay account. 
 
If you DO NOT want your child to go please contact the school office. 

Please update the school office with any changes to medical information before the trip. 

Please can online payments be made by Tuesday 17th January.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Mrs Pollitt 
 
 
 


